HIATSIN H./921./9R9=(02)/2018
feeieh: 02 weadr 2018

ARA AT sq
(T fasmaD)
LITLE]

Ry s Saue a8 A F F@a A

TR fHTET G@RT g1 A o1, AT YU HEATOT H ot @l =Rl & defed
AT & ATEIH § Fed 94 SR fHU S §1 @A G, Fua o & fow e
fasmer & dera et fr A 3ueey A §| qUId, STede fue S #e & SR
Rifter RSt qarer sioh a8 gt & Paeiifea Rwarfear or$ o ¥ -

() g #A FT @ FAURG & A1F O gl § S Aarfeigd / TR g 9w

e

(i) O ARgen FAURAT & A M oW g9 ¢, S Aged deprr, EATT W
gl © ;

(i) A TEIT T A& Il © ;

(iv) @I W gEAER A dTel TSR &7 ATH U UGaTH 151 fol@r gl & ;

(v) s TaHET HAERET B g Aoid THT G @A 38T / TANT #T Seol@ e
A B ;

2. 3UFd F €AW A @A §U, AT 3T HUFR qr fAeh @l @ ey §
3eT HET AT & ST FAARET & fqaor H T Wk F Sig B TE W Y
f& Hafd fasmemeger & AIA @ SeU HUF A e F AT AT 3y HUT S
aifer 3WRiera fagerfadr &1 fHaror g ol

gEd-
U, faeerar
s (FRmHe)
sl 92r./02/20/2014

aR=nfaa : o1, &1 YU Seele & AT 8 AEe & @ell fasme




BIS HQ/Admn/Circular(02)/2018

Date: 02 February 2018

BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
(Administration Department)

CIRCULAR

Subject: Issuance of monthly Refreshment Coupons - reg.

Administration Department issues refreshment coupons to all employees
posted at BIS HQs every month through the concerned departments. The
departments provide the list of the employees posted in their respective
departments for receiving the coupons. However, while issuing the Refreshment
Coupons, many discrepancies as follows, are observed in the lists forwarded by
various Departments:

(i) The names of some employees who have been retired/transferred
are mentioned in the list;

(i) The names of those female employees who are on maternity leave,
CCL are also mentioned;

(iii) The serial numbering is not found in order;

(iv) The name/designation of the official signing the note is not
mentioned;

(v) Many departments do not even mention the purpose/subject while
forwarding the list of employees.

2. In view of the above, the concerned SO and PS are requested to kindly
check the correctness of the details of the employees posted in their respective
departments. It is also requested that the concerned departments should
provide the details for issuance of refreshment coupons through Head of the
concerned Department so that the above mentioned discrepancies could be
avoided.

Sd/-

(N. Vittoba)
Director (Admn.)

Ref : Admn/02/20/2014

Circulated to: All Departments at BIS HOQs




